
 
              April 14, 2020 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 

This letter is to certify that the XIX International Conference on Neutrino Physics and 
Astrophysics (Neutrino 2020) that was originally scheduled to take place in downtown Chicago, 
Illinois, USA on June 22-27, 2020 has been rescheduled as an online-only conference due to 
concerns surrounding the global impact of coronavirus and the safety of attendees traveling to 
the conference. Conference participants should plan to attend the conference remotely. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve Brice, Fermilab 
Marvin Marshak, University of Minnesota 
Sam Zeller, Fermilab 
Co-Chairs of the Neutrino 2020 Conference 
 
Email: nu2020@fnal.gov  
Web: https://conferences.fnal.gov/nu2020/ 
 


